
 
 

 

Bingo Night 
Bingo Night was a huge success and so much fun! 215 people attended 
and consumed 50 pizzas from $5 Pizza in Andover. Mr. Nydam led 
exciting rounds of Bingo and got the crowd going with some lively 
activities that kept them laughing and engaged. It’s fun for everyone! If 
you didn’t attend, please join us next year!   

                       
Also, a big thank you to the ten parent and grandparent volunteers who 
assisted in making the evening a success! 

               
 
 
 
 

 

Fall Conference Luncheon – 
Thanks!! 
 
Thank you to all who contributed to the 
Fall Conference Staff Luncheon! The staff 
was very grateful for the delicious meal 
provided through your generosity. The LPA 
truly appreciates your help in making this 
event a success.  
 

LPA Meeting Dates 
1/6, 3/9, 5/4 – 6:30 PM 
 
Staff Appreciation Week – 4/27-5/1 
The SAW Committee begins meeting in late 
January to plan this very fun week when we 
honor our amazing Legacy staff.   
 
If you would like to be part of the team or 
help in any way, please contact Bekka 
McMullin at Bekka.McMullin@comcast.net. 
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Exciting New Way to Help Legacy  
Do you shop at Amazon? Now everything you 
purchase will earn money for Legacy! Check 
out the News & Updates section for more 
information. 
 
 

New LPA Members 
Kathy Fields – Staging Committee Chair 
Angie Anderson – Social Events Committee 
Chair 
Natalie Klauser – Box Top Fundraising 
Michelle Smith – Amazon Smile Fundraising 
 
 



 
   
 
 

 

Legacy Loves Box Tops 
With all of the holiday shopping and baking happening this time of year, 
make sure to get your Box Tops clipped or scanned for Legacy! Please 
encourage your friends and family to do the same… Each Box Tops 
clipped or scanned earns $0.10 for Legacy, and compounded through 
our entire community, this can make a big impact in helping our school! 
 
We are still working toward our goal of $1,000 earned by March 1, but 
we can’t do it without YOUR help! 

                                  
Box Tops are now making it even easier to earn cash with the Box Top 
mobile app! Simply download the Box Top mobile app, and 
whenever you see the new Box Top logo above, scan your store receipt 
within 14 days of purchase. The app will find participating products and 
instantly add cash to Legacy’s earnings online.  
                             
Shop at Amazon and Earn Money for Legacy 
Did you know that Legacy has 111 online shoppers that have chosen our 
school as their Amazon Smile donation recipient? How can YOU help 
support Legacy? Simple! AmazonSmile is a website operated by Amazon 
with the same products, prices, and shopping features as Amazon.com. 
But when you shop on AmazonSmile, 0.5% of the purchase price of 
eligible products is donated to the school you choose.  
 
Make sure you are buying from https://smile.amazon.com to earn funds 
for our school. Here’s how: 
 

- Log on to https://smile.amazon.com 
- Go to “Your AmazonSmile” under the Account & Lists drop 

down menu 
- Click on “Change Your Charity” 
- Search for “Legacy Christian Academy” 
- Scroll down to “Legacy Christian Academy Andover, MN” 
- Bookmark AmazonSmile by pressing “Control + B” on your 

keyboard (for easy reference) 
 

Once you have made the update to your own Amazon account, an 
additional way to help Legacy is to share the link with your friends and 
family. Their purchases can also raise money for the school! 
 
 


